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CQC Registration


Lodge Surgery is now registered with the Care Quality Commission.  The aim of CQC registration is to ensure that patients can expect all health and adult social care services to meet essential standards of quality.  The regulation of primary care is now being aligned with that of other health and social care services under the Health and Social Care Act 2008.  All primary medical services providers therefore have to be registered with the CQC by April 2013.





What does it mean for patients?


Patients can be assured that practices are inspected regularly and are meeting the standards they expect.








Travelling Abroad?


If you are travelling abroad you may need advice and vaccinations.  Please make an appointment with one of our practice nurses to discuss your requirements.





It is important that you allow sufficient time for travel vaccinations to be given and take effect.  Therefore we do ask you to make your first appointment at least 4 weeks prior to your date of travel.





Dr Sonia Munnelly


We are delighted to welcome Dr Munnelly, our new GP Partner, to the practice.  Dr Munnelly starts with us on Monday 3 June.





Prescription Charge Increase


With effect from 1 April 2013 the cost of a prescription will increase by 20p to £7.85 per item.





Using Our Online Services


Have you registered for our online services yet?





Did you know you can:


book appointments


cancel appointments and


order repeat prescriptions online 24 hours a day?





In order to register for this service you need to bring photo-id (a passport or driving licence for example) to Reception and you will be given a letter with your own unique registration details and simple instructions for logging on.





We would encourage patients to register so that they benefit from accessing our services online and to reduce the queueing time at the reception desk and on the telephone.





Your Contact Details


It’s very important that the contact details we hold for you are up to date as we occasionally need to contact patients urgently.





We also contact some patients by text message so if you have recently changed your mobile number or if you have moved or changed landline number please let us know.





Hay Fever Season


If you suffer from hay fever your local chemist can supply most medications over the counter, both traditional and alternative.  If you have prescribed medication each year please make sure you have some in date for use when you need it.





Cancelling Appointments


If you no longer need your appointment please remember to cancel it either online or by telephoning 0844 477 0919 at any time of day or night to enable us to offer it to someone else.








When you have finished with this, please leave in the waiting room
or give to a receptionist so that it can be re-used.


